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PUBLIC SERVICE
ANNOUNCEMENT

Old Malone Highway road closure
rescheduled

(Kahnawake — 18, Ohiari:ha/June 2019)

The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawa:ke
would like to inform the Community that the upcoming
closure of the Old Malone Highway from the intersection at
Iron Horse Warehouse to the Funeral Parlor on Wednesday
June 19" is rescheduled. The closure will take place on
Thursday, June 20" from 7am to 3pm, weather permitting.

Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded
area indicates where the closure will take place.

Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated.
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-
1016 if further information is required.
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